Naldec

Naldec Corporation
3-1 Shinchi Fuchu-cho
Aki-gun HIROSHIMA
735-0028 JAPAN

TEL: +81-82-282-0880
FAX: +81-82-285-0166

Federal Communications Commission
1919 M Street N.W.
Washington DC 20554

Subject: Instruction Manual/Compiacence Statement for KPU41704, Remote Keyless
Entry System

Dear Sirs

Our products KPU41704 are transmitters for a radio keyless entry system for cars.
They will be already installed in cars (as original equipment) when placed into the
US market. We, Naldec, do not issue any users manual for this product.

Compliance Statement (FCC rules 15.19(a)): Because our transmitters are too small
to place the compliance statement on them and because we do not issue any users
manual for our transmitter, we hereby confirm that we will inform the car

manufacturer that the compliance statement must be included in the users manual of
the car.

Yours Sincerely,

o= e

Kazutomo Sasaki

Manager

Technical Development Division
Naldec Corporation




Federal Communications Commission
1919 M Strest N.W.
Washington DC 20554

Dear Sirs

Naldec Corporation
3-1 Shinchi Fuchu-cho
Aki-gun HIROSHIMA
735-0028 JAPAN

TEL: +81-82-282-0880
FAX: +81-82-285-0166

We, Naldec Corporation, hereby confirm that we do not issue advertising literature
and Instruction Manual for our products with the FCC ID: KPU41704
This products are Remote Keyless Entry Systems for vehicles, and one of the

automobile parts instalied in vehicles as original equipment.

Yours Sincerely,

o do At
Kazutomo Sasaki
Manager

Technical Development Division
Naldec Corporation




